
EDC supes to discuss capital
improvement program
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on Dec. 6 are scheduled
to have a public hearing on the county’s capital improvement
program and traffic fee mitigation program.

Certification  of  the  environmental  impact  report  for  the
proposed West Slope roadway traffic improvement and mitigation
fee program is expected.

The board will have seven related items to vote on.

The hearing will start no sooner than 2pm at the Community
Development Agency, Building C Hearing Room, Placerville.
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